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Alabama Accountability Act (Alabama Act 2015-434) 

Districts have been notified if they had at least one school identified as being in the bottom 6% of schools 

across the state based on state standardized assessments. 

Schools that appear on this list should notify their parents by April 7, 2023, of this status. 

Parents will have until May 5, 2023, to return a student transfer form to the local school system for the 

2023-2024 school year. This will give districts and schools the opportunity to properly evaluate the 

potential impact of the student transfers on the educational services for that school year. 

Questions concerning tax credit eligibility and scholarship opportunities should be directed to the 

Alabama Department of Revenue (ADOR) at 334-242-1170. 

Various tax guidance forms and references are available at https://www.revenue.alabama.gov/individual-

corporate/alabama-accountability-act/.  
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